
9/5/24 
Good afternoon Broad Street families, 

     For your child's folder this week, we have the 
following information: 

• Breakfast and lunch menus can be found on our 
district website. Please be sure to order 
breakfast/ lunch. Orders can be made daily, 
weekly, or monthly. 

• Broad Street's Back to School Night will be held on 
September 11th, 6:00- 7:30 pm. 

• Lifetouch Picture Day will be held on September 
25th. Ordering information will be sent home 
soon. 

• Our Book Fair will be held the week of September 
23rd-27th. Further information will be available 
soon. 

• Emergency cards and chromebook agreements 
have been sent home, please return these by 
Monday, September 9th.  

• Attached is our September Event Calendar. 

• Attached is a PTO Meeting Flyer. 

• Attached is a PTO Flyer.   

The following is a message from our PTO:  

The Gibbstown PTO is officially in back-to-school mode and would like to welcome you to the 
2024-2025 school year. We hope you & your students are having a great first week back! 

The PTO Executive Board has had a busy summer behind the scenes brainstorming, planning 
and creating for our PTO community! We’ll have a few new resources in our toolkit this year 
to help keep everyone in the know including a brand-new website, a new platform for 
tracking event signups and a new way to take donation payments online. You will receive 
more information about these things in the coming weeks (but you can check them 
out HERE if you don’t want to wait!). 

https://linktr.ee/gibbstownpto


We’ve already had our first event of the year, a brand new “Popsicle & Playground Playdate” 
for our Pre-K & Kindergarten parents following their orientation to help welcome them into 
our community and allow them to network with other parents. This has been such an 
awesome jump-start for the year! The feedback we’ve gotten so far has been overwhelmingly 
positive and we can’t wait to see what our new little Bulldogs accomplish. 

We know September is a very busy month, but we would like to extend a warm invitation to 
you for our first general membership meeting on Wednesday, September 18th at the Broad & 
Maple event venue beginning at 7pm. It is completely free and pizza will be served. The 
complete details are attached to this email or you can RSVP to the public Facebook 
event HERE. This is a great place to meet fellow parents, stay in the know about your child’s 
education and help make decisions about what we aim to accomplish this year. Let your voice 
be heard! 

We’d also like to encourage you to fill out a new membership form to help us stay organized 
and be more efficient in communicating with our community. We are very fortunate to have 
an active PTO in the Greenwich Twp School District that is supported by our school 
administration, but we can’t do it without you, our volunteers! Even if you’re not able to 
dedicate time to volunteer, by filling out your PTO membership form, you’re showing that 
you care about what we do and would like to stay informed.  

We’re looking forward to an awesome year connecting with our community- please don’t 
hesitate to reach out if we can support you in any way.  

 

Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the 
latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following 
link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School 
(greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-Folder messages can be 
found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary 
School (greenwich.k12.nj.us) 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/share/XdTnyeQDdzMd3eHZ/
https://gibbstown-pto-membership-form-signup.cheddarup.com/
https://elementary.greenwich.k12.nj.us/efolder
https://elementary.greenwich.k12.nj.us/efolder
https://elementary.greenwich.k12.nj.us/efolderarchives
https://elementary.greenwich.k12.nj.us/efolderarchives

